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Dear Commissioners,

| request on behalf of Stellar Partners in these difficult uncertain times - rent, storage, and employee parking relief in the
form of free payment for the next 6 months or so, with assistance from the government.

We operate 3 locations currently , which we currently have Swarovski and Seattle Made on temp closure. Our
NewsStand location is on limited operating hours.

85% of our workforce has been laid of, as we continue to experience decrease in enplanements.

Dawn, Khalia and Tami, ARD management team has been extremely communicative and cooperative during these times,
and I'd like for you to know they are AMAZING !

Thank you for allowing the opportunity to share my concerns and requests. We hope to hear a solution to assist with our
daily growing struggle to sustain our business like many operators at SEATAC.

Be well and wishes for safety for all!

Have a Stellar day!

Eunice Lee
Stellar Partners Seattle Airport

General Manager
M: 650-410-0520
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